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Tuesday September 3, 2013
Dear Parent/Guardian:

Your son or daughter has indicated to us that he/she will be attending Mosque on Friday afternoons.  An arrangement has been made with the Madina Mosque, located on Danforth at Donlands, for students to attend the 3:20 p.m. prayer session.  This arrangement accomodates our Muslim students and minimizes the amount of time missed from school.  The students will sign-out at 2:40 p.m. and either walk to the Mosque or take the Jones 2:44 p.m. bus.  Students will proceed directly home after the prayer session.

The school will be encouraging our Muslim students to attend the 3:20 p.m. prayer session.  It is my understanding that this arrangement has also been made with other TDSB schools to accommodate their Muslim students.  We hope you find these arrangements meet your needs and are to your satisfaction.

Please find attached the permission form which must be completed and returned to the school by Friday, September 6, 2013.  If you have 
any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school at (416) 393-9820.  

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

Yours truly,

K. Harvey
Principal 
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